
Our Sonics have participated in a number of special school events over the past few 

weeks, such as: a G3 activity in which the entire student body circled SRHS to 

demonstrate their knowledge of the Link Program, a celebration of our athletes with 

our first pep rally of the school year, a Paint the school Pink day as a way to 

acknowledge Cancer Research, Halloween treats were provided to all of our Sonics 

on behalf of our Student Council and our Grade 9 Sonics participated in Take Your 

Kid to Work.  
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Upcoming…. 
November 17 Assembly Guest Speaker Buhle Dlamini  

 Different Together: Creating Inclusive Culture  

November 17 4:00 – 6:30 p.m. Parent Teacher 

November 18 9:00 – 11:30 a.m. Parent Teacher 

November 21 Student Perception Survey Period 3  

Communication 
We have reached the halfway point of semester 1 and teachers are preparing feedback for 
the reports this week. Students and families will receive report cards on Monday, November 
14 with an opportunity to attend Parent Teacher interviews in person or online. To book a 
time go to our website, SussexHigh.nbed.nb.ca  We would encourage you to reach out to 
your student’s teacher(s) if you are unable to attend Parent Teacher on November 17th or 
18th, their email addresses can be found on our website.  

Connect, Reconnect and Be Involved 

Our Winter sports have begun so we would encourage Sonics to look for ways to 

represent SRHS. We also continue to look for new members for our many clubs and 

activities. Recently Footloose was announced as the Spring Musical so there will be 

many ways to be involved with this production as well. 

This week we will have an opportunity for our grade 11 & 12 Sonics to visit various 

post secondary institutions representatives, as the AARO Tour stops at SRHS. We 

will also have a Remembrance Day Assembly this Thursday as there is no school on 

Friday, November 11th.  

https://sussexhigh.nbed.nb.ca

